Havenlee School – Yarn Up
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From the Principal

Men’s Shed

On Tuesday this week 8S went to the Nowra Showground to visit the Men’s Shed. The students looked around the workshop and saw what tools and equipment that the men’s shed members use and were shown how they were used. The students also enjoyed looking at some of the items the men’s shed had made. We look forward keeping in touch with the Nowra Men’s shed in 2016.

Remembrance Day
On Wednesday 11 November, Joshua from 8S represented our school and placed a wreath at the Remembrance Day service at Bomaderry. Even though the weather was wet, Joshua represented our school responsibly and respectfully. We also had a short Remembrance Day service at school so more Havenlee students could attend.
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P&C Donations: 2016 Hydrotherapy Program and Communication program

Thank you to the P&C committee who have agreed to re-commit money for 2016 to the very successful Hydrotherapy and Communication Programs. We are planning to focus on generalising individual skills taught over the last few years in the Communication Program into the classroom. There will be more details regarding the Communication Program at the beginning of next year during PLP’s.

Reminder of changed Dates for 2016

As part of the three year Havenlee School Plan, we aim to have all our staff trained in NCI (Non-Violent Crisis Intervention). It is a two day course in which staff are taught ways to keep students and themselves safe when individual students become elevated. It is endorsed and organised by the Department of Education. I have booked two days in Term 1, 2016 for the training to take place. 

To minimise disruption of school routines I would like to move one Staff Development Day from the end of Term 4 2016, to Thursday January 28. The consequence of this would be that students would start the 2016 school year one day later than everyone else (i.e. Friday 29 January 2016) and go to school for one more day at the end of the year, finishing on Monday 19 December. Please let me know if you have any concerns or questions about this – Phone  4421 3777.

Katrina Eyland
School Principal
Up and Coming Events
Term 4 Week 7
17 Nov Tues
Hydro

19 Nov Thurs
Hydro


Term 4 Week 8
24 Nov Tues
Hydro

26 Nov Thurs
Hydro

Term 4 Week 9
1 Dec Tues
Hydro

2 Dec Wed 11:30
Awards Assembly

3 Dec Thurs
Hydro


International Day of Persons with a disability

2016

Term 1 Week 1
29 Jan Fri
Students return to school


RAP Awards

(Really Awesome Person)

Congratulations to the following students who received RAP awards.

1P
Bailey, Jordan, Kaylen, Zahra, Harley
3P
Tim, Max, Faith, Shayden, Lily
4M
Charlee, Jessica J, Ashlyn, Heath
6S
Dayna, Joshua, Declan, Tobias, Eamon, Hayden, Zeke
7S
Shiun

8S
Kayla, Shae-Lynn, Magenta, Clayton, Joshua, Isabel


Book Club due November 26.  Don’t forget 20% of the total purchases the school receives in resources. Thank you to all the families who help support their local school.
PBL
Safe

This week we are high lighting the PBL value, ‘Doing the Best I Can to be Safe’. This includes ‘When I am responsible for my body. At Havenlee School this looks like….

· In the classroom – Safe hands and feet, following instructions e.g. sitting in seat, walk in the classroom, transitions between learning environments and personal space. 

· Playground- Safe hands and feet and personal space. 
· Assembly- Safe hands and feet, following instructions e.g. sitting in seat, walk in the Hall, transitions between classroom and Hall and personal space.
· Library- Safe hands and feet, following instructions e.g. sitting in seat, walk in the Library, transitions between classroom and Library and personal space.
· Pool- Safe hands and feet, following instructions e.g. sitting in waiting seat, walk to the pool, transitions between classroom, change room and pool and personal space.
· Excursions- Safe hands and feet, following instructions e.g. sitting in seat, safely entering and exiting the bus, transitions between learning environments and personal space.
· Bathroom/change room- Safe hands and feet, following instructions, Using equipment safely e.g. change table, toilet and sink, private space by closing the door
· Full school uniform- appropriate size clothing and wearing responsibly e.g. ‘pants up, shirt down’ 
· Right Place- private e.g. private touch ‘hands out’ 
P & C News

Havenlee P & C Fundraiser

“Christmas Raffle”

The P & C Fundraising Committee is running their Christmas Raffle.  We are asking help to sell raffle tickets.  The raffle will be drawn at the School Awards Assembly Day, 2 December 2015.

Please return sold tickets and money to the school office.  If you require more ticket simply ring the school office Ph: 44213777.
7S shop
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Havenlee School 7S is selling

- worm wee, $1 per bottle.

Each bottle makes about 10

litres.

- Tag Cards $1.50

(6 cards)

- Wrapper paper $4.50

(3 sheets & 6 cards)

Alternatively you can purchase items from their stall at the Awards Assembly, 2  December.
Community News


CHRISTMAS MAGIC MANIA

When:
19 December 2015

Where: Sydney Olympic Sports Centre

Sessions Times: 12:30, 2:30, 4:30

If you are interested in going, tickets are available from the school, simply request what time session you would like to attend and we can send the tickets home with your child
Canteen

Attached is Term 4 Summer Canteen
menu.  Please note there are some
changes to the menu.
OPPORTUNITY FOR STUDENTS TO EXPERIENCE ANOTHER CULTURE, MAKE NEW FRIENDS 

AND IMPROVE THEIR LANGUAGE STUDIES AT HOME 

I am writing to ask for your assistance. We are urgently seeking host families in Australia and New Zealand who might be prepared to host these students for the duration of their program or at least an initial 3 month period. We have 16 students arriving in Australia and 12 students arriving in New Zealand in January who are from Austria, Italy, Denmark, France, Germany, Bolivia, USA and Canada.  They are eagerly awaiting news of their local host family. 

Host families come in all shapes and sizes, backgrounds and ages. Hosting an exchange student can be a truly rewarding experience. It allows a family to experience a foreign culture first hand, be exposed to a new language and pass on a bit of our own culture. They might even make a friend for life!

All students have at least basic levels of English, would attend a school in your local area and live the life of a local.
Student Exchange Australia New Zealand Ltd

PO Box 1420, Mona Vale  NSW 1660 Australia

 T: (02) 9997 0700 F: (02) 9997 0701

 W: www.studentexchange.org.au
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Stepping Stones Triple P

November 10, 2015

Free help for NSW parents

If you live in New South Wales and are raising a child with a disability aged 2 to 12, you can get
free parenting support! There are 100 professionals in different parts of the state now available
to provide group and individual parenting support as part of the Stepping Stones Triple P
(SSTP) Project. To find out what's available near you visit www.triplep-steppingstones.net

Support available across 100 locations

Free parenting support is now available to parents in more than 100 different country and city
locations across NSW. As well as almost 30 seminars listed on our website, parents can access
one-on-one support through more than 100 practitioners based in different parts of the state.
Don’t miss out! Go to www.triplep-steppingstones.net to see what’s available near you.

Extra help for parents facing extra challenges

300 families have already received free parenting support through the SSTP Project from as far
west as Broken Hill, down to Bellingen and along the South, Central and North Coast from
Bateman’s Bay to Tweed Heads. Stepping Stones is all about helping parents of children with a
disability feel more confident and competent in their parenting and in themselves.

Breaking news — parenting seminars now available online!

Not enough hours in the day? Live in a remote area? Not a problem! Steppings Stones
seminars are now available online. Presented by leading child psychiatrist Emertius Professor
Bruce Tonge, who also heads the SSTP Project in Victoria, seminars can be accessed anytime
within two months of signing up. To register visit www.triplep-steppingstones.net.

Can you help us spread the word?

Please like us on Facebook, share our posts and send this e-update to family, fiends and
colleagues to spread the word about the support available under this project. Who knows, you
could make a big difference in someone’s life today!

For more information email fhs.steppingstones@svydney.edu.au or call (02) 9114 4060.
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Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to parents. Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for the management or organisation of the advertised events or services.[image: image6.png]
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